
Boulder Flycasters Secretary Meeting Notes:  

1-31-2018 Meeting  

 Audit committee met, revieded and approved the finances for 2017 

 SBC and Denver water update – modification on the community ditch is needed in order to 

improve fish passage.  Pre-requisite to meeting with Denver water is that the environmental 

pool releasing water downstream has engineering issues – divergent gates need to be updated. 

Expected 5-7 years complete, 3-5 years to practice.  Boulder Open space has $200k available to 

spend for a project.  Lafayette has $200k.   

 Gold Hill Trout in Classroom grant for the k-8 potential grant  

 Louisville Middle School Fly Fishing Club looking for an aquatic person to talk about something 

and be interactive between March 14th and May 9th 4-5pm  

 Boulder ICO growing and looking for volunteers to get kids out on trips  

 Flatirons park is on schedule.  Rob said lots of homeless people living in the area right now 

 Neon is a monitoring company that said they would head up the water monitoring for South 

Boulder creek per James.  

 Rob suggested that we make a goal to have stream monitoring in place for South Boulder Creek 

by June.  

 


